Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: December 5, 6, & 7, 2023, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

PLACES: December 5: Taft Community Center, 9450 S. Orange Avenue, Orlando, FL 32824; December 6: Holiday Inn, 10771 International Drive, Orlando, FL 32821; December 7: Delta Hotels by Marriott, 12490 S. Apopka Vineland Road, Orlando, FL 32836
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this project is to evaluate options for the expansion of SunRail commuter rail service from the existing SunRail corridor to the Orlando International Airport (MCO) and to the Orange County Convention Center and South International Drive areas. Additional details are available in the project information handout. The public meetings are being held to present information and receive community feedback.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: All meeting materials, including the presentation, will be available on the project website at https://www.cflroads.com/project/451404-1 prior to the meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Catherine Koval, Michael Baker International, by phone at (904)380-2523 or by email at Catherine.Koval@mbakerintl.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager David Cooke by phone at (386)943-5107, by email at David.Cooke@dot.state.fl.us, or by U.S. mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 S. Woodland Blvd., MS 530, DeLand, FL 32720
